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george tebb ||| KT 12 January 2023 at 11:29
To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

We object to the proposed development at the above site and the plan to create

a new junction on to the A299 at Radfall Road area.We live on Chestfield Road which is already heavily used and any
increase in traffic would destroy our area.

Georie & Anne Tebb

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ACD5zW5SeVkiOOkNeilUoZ3-E 1 XTcwbfOxMNyNfbvRzATMA3RG00/u/0/?ik=44bd875b4c&view=pt&search=all&permth... 1/1





